
Contact Information: 
 

Site Manager: Arielle Fry 

Site Phone: (303) 519-3742 

arielle.fry@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Phelps 

liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website: rrcc.edu/sacc  

Hours:  

6:45-7:55/2:30-6:00  

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Maple Grove Elementary:  

 

Happy New Year! 

January will be an exciting Month. We will start off 2019 with 

Winter Break Full Days at Mitchell Elementary.  

However, once we are back to our normal program schedule 

we have a lot of challenging and fun  

curriculum planned. We will be ringing in the New Year for a 

week, trying to stay warm during our Funky Fun in the Snow 

week, and testing our rhyming skills with Dr. Seuss Week! The 

Maple Grove staff is also excited to continue to grow and build 

our program. We will be introducing a new Homework chal-

lenge and trying out new clubs. Please let us know if you have 

any suggestions for what your  students might like to do!  

We can’t wait to see what the year has in store for us!  

 

Lets make 2019 great! 

Snow Days 

Please be aware that if Jefferson County issues a snow day, late start, or 

early release due to weather, we will adhere to those guidelines and this 

may affect your scheduled care. Please be watchful for emails during 

bad weather! If you have questions about this policy, please let me know!  

IMPORTANT DATES: 

January 1st—Tuition due 

 

January 2nd-8th—Winter Break   

at Mitchell 

 

January 9th—Resume Regular Schedule at 

MG 

 

January 21st—CLOSED 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

February  15th—No School Full Day 

Sign up online at: www.rrcc.edu/sacc 

February 18th—CLOSED 

Presidents Day 



Kindergarten Parents: 

As a reminder to all kindergarten 

families, your child will start walk-

ing to program alone on January 

10th. We have been working on 

transitioning them into this step 

and their teachers will also assist 

in giving reminders. It is always 

helpful for you to have a  

conversation with them to remind 

them to come straight to Red 

Rocks after school.  We know that 

they are ready and excited for 

this next “big kid” step! 

Student Corner! 

Luca B. is our Spotlight Student for the Month of  
January! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Luca is a 4th grader in Mr. MacAdoo’s Class.  

He likes soccer, drawing, playing on Xbox and hanging out with 
friends. 

 

Q. What is your favorite thing about winter? 
A. Christmas and sledding. 
Q. What is your New Years Resolution? 
A. To be more open minded about trying new foods 
Q. What is one new thing you want to learn this year? 
A. I want to learn the “Around the World” move in soccer, and I 
want to learn how to be a “Streamer” (a video gamer with a camera, 
which films you and the game you’re playing). 
Q. If you could be any crayon color what would it be and why?  
A. Red, its my favorite color and a lot of people color with it! 

SUMMER REGISTRATION IS 

COMING SOON! 

Summer program will be held at 

Mitchell Elementary. 

Registration will be on our website:  

www.rrcc.edu/sacc.  

Similar to last summer, we will be 

going on field trips every Monday, 

Wednesday, and Friday (with one of 

those days being a swim day). 

Tuesday and Thursdays we remain 

on site and do different activities 

throughout the day.   

Our THEME: 

A Novel Summer 

We will be exploring and learning 

through literature. Our curriculum will 

be based on many popular books. 

 

As we move closer, I will send out an 

exact date for registration to start! 

If you have questions about  summer 

registration, please let me know! 

Did you know… 

Some of the Benefits of After school care: 

1. Improves Social Skills 

2.Creates a sense of belonging  

3. Provides Academic Support 

4. Makes Learning More Fun 

5. Provides Safety and Supervision 

6. Builds Confidence 

 

At Red Rocks, we are constantly striving to provide your child 

with a quality program. This  ill allow your student to have fun 

while helping to develop them into a well rounded individual! 


